
NO NAME-CALLING WEEK! 
January 22-25, 2019 

 

We want to help students recognize the effects of name-calling and bullying. The 

purpose of this activity is to build school spirit and to inspire students to stop 

name-calling. We want to show how DDPS puts kindness into action. 

 

 
*Tuesday, January 22: “Keep the Peace”  

Wear tie dye to school and join others to show peace, love and kindness.  

 

 

 
*Wednesday, January 23: “Hats off to being Bully-Free”  

Wear a special hat to put a cap on bullying. 

 

 

 
*Thursday, January 24: “Character Counts, Our Words Count”  

Wear your favorite jersey or shirt with numbers to school because everyone 

COUNTS at DDPS!  

 

 

 

*Friday, January 25: “DDPS is Rockin’ with Pride, Our Spirit We Won’t Hide”  

Show your “DDPS Pride” by wearing school colors (black/white) to school. Go above 

and beyond the DV5!  Show your leadership skills! 


